
   

 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                                          

Dear In-Depth Camper,  
 

 Welcome to In-Depth! We are looking forward to an awesome week of camp! As you prepare, 

there are a few things we wanted to share with you:  

 

The week will include lots of outdoor adventures, time spent in community, and fun, memory 

making experiences. Our prayer is that this will be a spiritually impactful time of growth and 

discipleship. We have a great staff team lined up this year, and we can’t wait to get to know 

you!  

 

At In-Depth, you will be an important part of a small group of campers that will enjoy slowing 

down, building relationships, and engaging in small group time. Throughout the week, you will 

have a variety of activities that include canoeing, hiking, an overnight trip and much more! 

Please bring a pair of old tennis shoes or sport sandals to wear throughout the week that can 

get wet. Flip Flops will not work! 

 

Please remember to check out the prep guide, found on the In-Depth page on our website. 

There’s a packing list there and a few more helpful tips to set you up for a fantastic week of 

camp.  

   

WE’VE GONE DIGITAL!  

All forms (medical, risk release, etc.) are online. Please log in to your Fort Wilderness account 

at register.fortwilderness.com or scan this code to fill out your forms:  

  

We are looking forward to seeing you soon!      

God Bless!  

  

 

Gunnar Koehn 

262-337-3567 

LAB Director 

*Attention Parents:  

We have had campers with severe peanut allergies.   

 Please don’t send your child packages that contain peanuts or peanut butter.  
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